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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The public hearing for the Construction Industries Division scheduled for February 17, 2025, for the adoption of 
new rules adding a new chapter to Title 14 of the Housing and Construction of the New Mexico Administrative code 
titled Chapter 15 Elevator Safety Code and adding parts NMAC 14.15.1 General Provisions; 14.15.2 Permitting; 
14.15.3 Inspections; 14.15.4 Fees; 14.15.5 Contractor’s License Requirements; 14.15.6 Journeyman Certification; 
14.15.7 Inspectors 14.15.8 2019 NM Safety Code for Elevator and Escalators is Cancelled. 
 
A public notice for the future hearing will be published in the New Mexico Register when the new hearing date is 
determined.  For more information, contact Lori Chavez 505-469-2728 or lori.chavez1@rld.nm.gov. 


